
SHERWOOD VALLEY 
BAND OF POMO INDIANS 

October 20, 2022 

Heather Gurewitz, Associate Planner 

City of Fort Bragg 

416 N. Franklin Street 

Fort Bragg, CA 95437 

RE: 840 S. Franklin Street 

Dear Ms. Gurewitz: 

This correspondence will serve as formal response from the Sherwood Valley Tribe 
regarding the above named project 

The Sherwood Valley Tribe has received and read application for construction at 840 S. 
Franklin Street. Per the application, no excavating is proposed; the Tribe is not 
requesting Cultural Monitoring services on-site, at this time. Due to the sparse historical 
cultural documentation in the Fort Bragg area, if any cultural resources are found, 
uncovered or damaged please contact the Tribe immediately. Sherwood Valley Band of 
Porno Indians is the MLD's of the area. Tribal contact is Valerie Stanley, THPO. Thank 
you. 

Sincerely, 

SbA4e4A--- 
Valerie Stanley, THPO 

Sherwood Valley Rancheria 

File 

190 Sherwood Hill Drive Willits, California 95490 
(707) 459-9690 Fax (707) 459-6936 


	Page 1

